[bookmark: _GoBack]Valentine’s Day

My class is hoping to have our Valentine’s Day party on Friday, February 14th, from 1-1:30. This will not be a “major” party, like the one before the winter holidays. However, students will have the opportunity to distribute Valentine’s Day cards, and share some healthy snacks, if parents would like to contribute anything. If your child plans to pass out cards, s/he needs to have a card for EVERY student in the class, not just their friends.
Arianna			     Bobby				Rowan
Ivy				     Josh			          Sarah
Ava				     Sam				Eloise
Judah				     Amelie				Lillian
Myles 		               Samy	                   		Kingston
Emma			     Mathilda
February 7, 2020
Veterans Day
Our Veterans Day ceremony will be held this Friday, November 8th, from 7:45 until, approximately, 8:30. Please plan on joining us to honor and thank all those military personnel who have protected and served our country. 

I am creating a PowerPoint slideshow to pay respect to the veterans of students and staff of Healthy Learning Academy. If you have a family member that you would like to be represented, please send me his/her picture by Wednesday, November 6th, at the very latest. In addition, include the following:
· Name
· Rank
· Military branch
· War fought in (if applicable)
· Student(s) that they are related to
If you submitted a photograph and information last year, I will use that in the slideshow. I hope we have a large turn-out to honor these American heroes.






[bookmark: _Hlk21963232]Five Points of Life Kids Marathon
Saturday, February 15th 

Safety Patrol Field Trip
On Thursday, March 19th, I will be escorting my Safety Patrol members to WonderWorks in Orlando! The cost of the trip is $70 for students, and $90 for adults, and covers the charter bus, admission, two games of Laser Tag, and lunch at a nearby restaurant. I only have room for seven chaperones, so email me immediately if you’d like to attend this fun-filled, educational trip!



ELA: We focused on cause and effect, comparative and superlative adjectives and adverbs, and the prefix “mal-.”
SS: Students just started on Ch. 4, which is about Life in the Colonies.
Math: We have been studying expressions and patterns in Ch. 7. Our test will be on Monday. 
Science: We are currently in Unit 6, which is the study of energy. Students should expect a quiz after each lesson!
Word of the Week:
Our word of the week was “embrace.” Everyone benefits when we become open-minded and embrace new people and ideas. When we embrace new opportunities, knowledge, adventure, and even relationships, we bring greater fulfillment and happiness to our lives.


Citizen of the Week
Congratulations to Mathilda Sweeney!
Notes from Ms. Katje: Students just switched from art to music. 5th grade will be introduced to the ukulele, the songflute, and the kalimba.
Students should neatly write and mark each of the following words with large, legible print on the index cards sent home today. This week, we will focus on the root word, “pos.”
opposition		   composition	      imposition		proposition		     juxtapose
expostulate		   preposition                decomposition		disposition	 	     exposure
Spelling
Miscellaneous
The Week In Review
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